
Comprehensive Report: Soup Run and family support Activities of Muslim Sisters of Éire in 2024 

 

This report outlines the major activities undertaken by the Muslim Sisters of Éire in 2024, 

emphasizing our commitment to supporting vulnerable individuals and families through our Soup 

Run program, food hamper distributions, and family support vouchers. 

 

Section 1: Soup Run Program 

 

The Soup Run program is a cornerstone of our outreach efforts, ensuring individuals experiencing 

homelessness and financial hardship receive hot meals year-round. In 2024, we provided 17,072 hot 

meals, demonstrating our dedication to serving the community consistently. 

 

Monthly Breakdown of Meals Provided 

 

Month Hot Meals Served 

January 1,505 

February 1,484 

March 1,400 

April 1,359 

May 1,675 

June 1,355 

July 1,175 

August 1,565 

September 1,313 

October 1,745 

November 1,306 

December 1,190 

 

This sustained effort reflects the hard work and commitment of our volunteers, donors, and 

community supporters. 



 

 

Section 2: Food Hampers for Families in Need 

 

To further assist families in challenging circumstances, Muslim Sisters of Éire distributed 48 food 

hampers in 2024. These hampers contained essential food items to help alleviate food insecurity, 

especially during critical times of the year. 

 

Monthly Breakdown of Food Hampers Distributed 

 

These hampers provided crucial support to families, especially during periods of financial strain and 

holidays. 



 

Section 3: Family Support Vouchers 

 

In 2024, we distributed €1,652 worth of family support vouchers, offering immediate assistance to 

families in need. These vouchers helped families purchase essentials such as groceries and other 

necessities. 

 

 

 

Monthly Breakdown of Family Support Vouchers Distributed 

 



 

We are proud to have supported families through this program, providing vital assistance during 

difficult times. 

 

Conclusion 

 

Muslim Sisters of Éire’s efforts in 2024 were marked by resilience, compassion, and an unwavering 

commitment to those in need. Through the Soup Run program, food hampers, and family support 

vouchers, we touched countless lives and brought relief to many facing hardships. 

 

We extend our heartfelt gratitude to our volunteers, donors, and community partners who made this 

possible. Together, we look forward to continuing our mission in 2025 and beyond. 

 


